
 

 

American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 

 
October 1, 2002 
 
RE: Alinco, Inc. 
FCC ID: PH3DR-620T 
 
After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 
1) The uploaded photograph is not clear enough. Please provide a close up photograph of the RF 
sections located underneath the shields. 
 
Response:  We have taken as clear a photo as possible.  Please refer to Photograph 20 in the 
Internal Photographs exhibit uploaded with this response. 
 
2) If the device has been approved under a DoC authorization, the device should include a 
compliance information sheet that meets the following requirements: 
 
COMPLIANCE INFORMATION (47CFR 2.1077) 
If a product is tested and authorized under a Declaration of Conformity, a compliance information 
statement (all information located together on one single page or as a separate sheet) shall be 
supplied with the product at the time of marketing or importation, containing the following 
information: 
(1) Identification of the product, i.e. name and model number. 
(2) A statement similar to that contained in Section 15.19(a)(3) that the product complies with Part 
15 of the regulations. 
(3) The identification, by name, address and telephone number, of the responsible party. The 
responsible party is defined as either the manufacturer, or if the equipment is imported, the 
importer. The responsible party for a Declaration of Conformity must be located within the United 
States. 
 
Note: All this information was found in the users manual, but should be contained on a single 
page in the manual. 
 
Response: The compliance information is consolidated on one page of the manual, and a U.S. 
representative has been provided. 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
mailto: tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application 
termination. Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may 
be viewed from the Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  Please do not 
respond to this correspondence using the email reply button. In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com 
website. Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be 
submitted.  Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the 
sender. 


